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12 February 2019 

 

FAMILY LEARNING CONFERENCES 

18 - 22 February, 2019 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

During Week 4, we will be holding Family Learning Conferences 

between Monday 18 and Friday 22 February in each classroom.  

 

These conferences are an opportunity for you to share any extra 

information about your child with their class teacher.  Each conference is 

strictly 10 minutes.  

 

This conference should be attended by each parent/s or carer and your 

child.  If you would like to make a booking please go to 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au and use the booking code dyj6x 
 

Bookings are now open and will close on Friday 16 February at 6:00pm. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, as we work together to achieve 

the best learning for your child.   

 

 

Regards 

 

 

Ben Ticehurst 

Assistant Principal 

   

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

